STOUGHTON PUBLIC SCHOOLS

RICHARD L. WILKINS ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 1322 CENTRAL STREET STOUGHTON, MA 02072

Kathleen Monahan	
Administrative Principal	

781-344-7005 Ext 7638 k_monahan@stoughtonschools.org

January 2021

Dear Wilkins Families!

Happy New Year!

Starting Monday, January 4, 2021, there will be a slight change in the carpool drop off and pick up pattern. Cars will still enter and exit the property at the same location. Students will continue to be dropped off and picked up at the cafeteria door.

Upon entering the school's parking lot, cars will be directed to drive through the back gate, turn left, and drive along the fencing (with the playground to your right) to the end of the blacktop. At this point, cars will be directed to make a U turn, and drive back along the building (with the building to your right). You will then drive back through the other side of the gate and follow the flow of traffic towards the cafeteria door and out towards Central Street. All cars will need to turn right on to Central Street. Left turns will not be allowed. Please see the diagram below for clarification.

It is extremely important that students get in and out of their cars without assistance. Drivers need to stay in their cars at all times. This will ensure that cars are moving through the carpool lane in a timely manner, and it will promote more safety for all! Your help with this is extremely important and appreciated!

Also, starting Monday, January 4, 2021, all Walkers will be dismissed out the front of the building. Kindergarten, grade 1, and grade 5 will be dismissed out of the front door closest to the court house. Grade 2, grade 3, and grade 4 will be dismissed out of the front door in the middle of the building.

Thank you!

Mrs. Monahan

